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Easter Camp
We are delighted to announce that we will be running an Easter Camp here at the Stepping Ahead Clinic from Tuesday the 18th of April to Friday the 21st of April. The group will run each day from 09:30am- 11:30am.
The groups will take place in our bright, spacious clinic, with an emphasis on building friendships, developing fine and gross motor skills as well as having fun with peers!
[bookmark: _GoBack]For more information on this upcoming group, please enquire at reception on 021-43024822 or contact us on info@steppingaheadclinic.com
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